
Water’s Worth It Poster Contest 

The Environmental Control Advisory Board sponsors a Water’s Worth It 

Poster Contest for elementary aged students. The contest teaches 

kindergarten through fifth-grade students across the city about sustainable 

conservation practices followed by the Poster Contest Art show during 

Norman’s ArtWalk. The Art Show displays all the submissions from the 2019 

Water’s Worth It Poster Contest. The Grand Prize Winner of the poster 

contest has their design put on the t-shirts for the Earth Day Festival. 

 

 


